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Thanks to Zach, Melissa and Max for bringing up Steven, Roberto and 

Sylvester.  We really enjoyed getting to know , or reacquainted with Steven 

over the years.  I truly hope he is able to come back next year for our 10th 

anniversary event in April.  Thanks goes out to Comfort Suites for the boys 

room on the house.  John and Judy, Scott, Ann and Geno also needs to be 

thanked so much for the equipment, boat and location for the “annual” 

fishing.  Mary and Loretta did an excellent job “Beaching up” the place and 

Kryptonite played Steve’s music and more to make it a very special occasion 

once again. If you didn’t get here, you missed a fantastic meal, activity and 

chanced to meet those we care for. 
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 In Our 
Thoughts : 

Jim Marquard 
Katie Ligenza 

Alfred Beaulieu 
Gayle Sandford 

 

Myron Wroblewski 
(loss of  Wife) 

Loretta Nowak (loss of husband) 
& (loss of sister) 

Geri Butler (loss of mother) 

Board of Officers 

Governor …….…....……....Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Past Governor…....Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Governor….…………...Val Omernick 
Prelate………….……………......Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..…....……Brandon Somers 
Administrator…..………....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee……………………..Al Hintz 
2Year Trustee………..……Steve Brazalle 
3 Year Trustee….….Adam Waltenberg 
Sgt. At Arms…..….…....….Morrie Karch 
Inner/Outer Guard…......Dave Gervais 
Territory Manager….…..…...Gary Beck 
Legion Ambassador….….……......Geno  

 

Our Defending Circle  

was broken: 

 Rhody Studinski 

Hope everyone is getting ready for some warmer weather. Looks like 
spring is coming.  

As my two terms as Governor draws to an end I would like to thank 
all the Officers and Members of 1572 and 311 for their help and 
support for the time I was Governor. It was a joy to work with all. As 
Jim Gliniecki takes over a Governor, please give him the same help 
and support you have shown me. 

The one person who has worked hard for this Lodge and sometimes 
does not get the thanks he should is our Administrator, Mark Wanta.  
So thanks for making the last two years a lot easier. I would also like 
to thank Cliff Bembeneck  for all the years he spent on the board of 
officers and the work they have done. And a special thanks to Chet 
Rozumialski for the over a decade of being an officer and the 
countless hours he has contributed to the Lodge’s success.  It's been 
an honor working with you. 

Lastly, THANK YOU to all the Lodge officers that are leaving for the 
time you have put in to make our Lodge what it is JOB WELL DONE 
and welcome to all our new Lodge officers. You will do a great job 
with the Lodge behind you. 

 Thanks to Everyone again don't forget, 

 Be Proud To Be A Moose    
Pst. Jr. Gov., Steve Hodgkins 
 

Hello and Thanks for being a member!  

There are a lot of things happening at our Lodge and Chapter. Please 
come and show your support. We still can use some help with 
RIVERFRONT, among many activities. Check the sign-up sheets for all 
the things coming up.  All the things we do at the Lodge provide us a 
way to support the things we do like youth sports in the area and 
Mooseheart along with so much more. Be an informed member 
come to your Lodge and Chapter meetings. 

Thanks to the outgoing officers for the great year of service.  
Welcome to the new board, please show them support and offer 
positive suggestions.  We look forward to another great year. 

We are running a pre-notice of an event we hope will happen on 
June 17th.  This is a local musicians evening of music for CMN & 
Mooseheart.  It is con-currently being set up, stay tuned.   

             Governor, Jim Gliniecki 



Dear Co-workers:  Thanks to all who helped with beef fest and the 
Children’s breakfast with the Easter Bunny.   To those who did not attend, 
you missed a truly good time.   

We held the annual Installation of our incoming officers.  Congratulations 
to our new Officers; Senior Regent – Sally Worzalla, Junior Regent is – Sue Hintz, Recorder – Kathy 
Thomas, Secretary-Treasurer – Jackie Brod, I know you will make our organization even greater 
than it is now. 

Thank you to the WOTM board of officers and to its membership and to my chair-women.  Thank you to 
the LOOM board of officers and to their membership.  Thank you to the Administration of the Moose 
for the assistance I have received. 

It is with sadness that I am writing my final letter, it has been 
2 years of new experiences and new friends.  I look forward 
to my new position as Junior Graduate Regent and expect to 
see you at the Moose.   

So, once again, thank you all and have a Happy Spring,  

Barbara Buza, Senior Regent, (715-341- 2596) 
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2017-18 Officers Women of the Moose  

Chapter 311 

Senior Regent ………….……..…Sally Worzella  

Recorder ……………………….....Kathy Thomas  

Treasurer ………...………..……...…Jackie Brod 

Junior Regent …………….……………Sue Hintz 

Jr. Graduate Regent ….…............Barb Buza  

Special Olympics Fundraiser 
Saturday, May 20th 
$45  in advance only 
Drawing w/ instructions 

A serving of Wine & Cheese 

$20 goes to Special Olympics in Stevens Point!  

Dear Co-workers, just a quick hello and  . . .  

My name is Sally Jean Worzella and I am now your new Senior Regent.  We can continue to make our chapter 
grow with your help.  Contact me with any concerns, plans, ideas, volunteer availability or for anything you wish 
to talk about.  The most important thing for success is saying informed, we meet every 2nd and 4th Wednesday 
following a nice little WOTM meal.  

Everyone is invited and expected to come to our meetings and we will make you feel a welcome part of the team.  
Your officers will take all your ideas and help you add to our success. 

See you at Mother’s and Father’s Day meals, we may need your help at either or both, just call! 

 Sally Worzella, New Senior Regent, (715)-341– 0715 

Special Kitchen MealsSpecial Kitchen Meals          
Wednesday, Wednesday, MAY MAY --  24th 24th   
Scalloped Potatoes & ham Scalloped Potatoes & ham   

& a great dessert!& a great dessert!  

4:30 4:30 --  6:30 6:30 $6.75$6.75    
Wednesday, Wednesday, June June --  14th 14th   

Italian BuffetItalian Buffet  
Lasagna & Spaghetti!Lasagna & Spaghetti!  

4:30 4:30 --  6:30 6:30 $7$7    
Wednesday, Wednesday, June June --  28th 28th   

$2 Brat or Burger Or $2 Brat or Burger Or   
$5 Brat/Dbl. Burger Basket!$5 Brat/Dbl. Burger Basket!  



 
Some things bear repeating!  We have a 
number of opportunities coming up to bring 

in your relatives, friends and associates, AS ALWAYS.  New charcoal drawing in May.  
We have so much coming up you cannot miss but find at least three to participate and 
help or bring a prospective member to.  Stay informed, stay ahead of the crowd . .  . Call 
and let us know you are coming - and/or when you can help.  Also, we are doing a 
community service event each month, both to help the community and ourselves.  We may 
be doing child IDing in the future.  If you can help, have other ideas or need to know how to 
get your charity on the list just call or stop in.  

    It’s always a great day to be a Moose.     See you here,  Mark - Admin.,  Club Mgr. 
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Having a Wedding or Anniversary? 
 

Book a wedding or anniversary for special pricing under $25/person  

(tax & tip additional).  Valid on bookings made by 12/31/17.  See special contract for details.  
 2 meat dinner - Chicken + one  entrée with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup 

 linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  champagne for bridal/anniversary couple! 

 -  cocktails through dinner service - 2 types of tap beer / tap soda /  
 - bar rail mixers , limited service  - $25 Brownies or hors d'oeuvres!  
 

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . . .   We have full service food & refreshments . . . 

We have openings for your event . . .  We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge is the most reasonably  priced in the area!  

Call Mark at 344-3224 to book your date. 



Every 

Friday 

has our 
great 
Fish Fry,  

Wed.  al-
ways 
have 
meals! 

Moose Legion              

5th Wed.  
May 31st 

 
Smoked Then  

BBQed Ribs      
 Please RSVP    $10  

or   
$14 for a half rack 

Again This Summer 
Moose Open Roster Pool 

(MORP) 
1) shoot practice to get handicap 

& learn rules 

2) Come in Thursday evening / 
Sunday afternoon and shoot 

3) 8-ball singles &/or doubles; $6 
per night 

4) Play any 10 nights minimum 

5) Share in upwards of $1000 end of 
season prize payouts!   

6) Open to Members and legitimate 
guests. 
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  4th Annual Summer  
“kids sponsorship” Drawings 

Initial date: June 24th 
$55 for the Pre-Purchase  

You get 3 entries for the 1st date, 
4 more for the 2nd, 5 more for the 
3rd and 6 more for the final night 

“grand prizes +” 
Each set of entries stay in for the  

subsequent draws. 
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Mailing Label Here 

Fundraising for Moose  & Community 

Riverfront 
Day Chairmen in Place 

Planning and training meeting on  

June 5th - 6PM 

Shifts Available - your Lodge needs you! 


